

Office of the Governor Commonwealth of Massachusetts

STATE HOUSE • BOSTON, MA 02133 (617) 725-4000

Maura T. Healey Governor KIMBERLEY DRISCOLL
LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

February 10, 2023

Charles G. Russo, Select Board Chair Flynn Building 278 Old Sudbury Road Sudbury, MA 01776

Dear Chairman Russo:

I am writing to congratulate you and your colleagues in Sudbury on having completed your second Community Compact Best Practices grant. Both Governor Healey and I hope to bother local government practices and foster strong partnerships with our municipalities through the Community Compact program.

Your participation in this program, in particular your work to finalize a regional transportation initiative, is commendable and will provide key short and long term benefits to the Town of Sudbury.

Our Community Compacts program aims to enhance our shared commitment to provide better government for our residents, primarily focused on delivering more efficient, professional, and responsive services. Governor Healey and I appreciate Sudbury participating in the Community Compact initiative!

Sincerely,

Kimberley Driscoll Lieutenant Governor

lady Sniall

cc: Sean Cronin, Senior Deputy Commissioner of Local Services
Juan Gallego, Assistant Deputy Chief of Staff to the Lieutenant Governor